
               SEWING CLUB BULLETIN 

        FEBRUARY 2019 
            WWW.OHCCSEWING.WIX.COM/OHCCSEWING 

Thurs. 

Feb. 7 

9:15 am  General Meeting 

(Men’s Club Room) 

Welcome Coffee 

 

 Show and Tell. Door prizes.  

Please wear your name 

tags. 

Tues. 

Feb. 5, 

12, 19, 26 

1:00 pm 

3:00 pm 

6:00 pm 

 

Beading Group 

Knitting Group 

Informal Group 

 

Work on your own projects. 

With Marylu Belisle. 

Work on UFO’s or chat. 

Fri.  Feb. 

1, 8, 15, 

22 

Noon – 

3:00 pm 

Quilting, Sewing & 

Etc. 

Work on projects, ask a 

question, or just come to 

chat. 

Sat. Feb. 

9 

9:00am – 

4:00 pm 

Sew In Bring your machine (or use 

our club’s), a lunch, and your 

project. 

Thurs. 

Feb. 14 

9:30 – 

11:30 am 

Work on individual 

projects or UFO’s 

Kathleen Payne will be in the 

Sewing Room to unlock the 

cabinets. 

Thurs. 

Feb. 21 

9:00 am Cradle Quilts with 

Marcia Bruce 

See page two for 

information. 

Sat. Feb. 

23 

9:30 am 

 

Wearable Arts Group 

with Pam Bechill 

To be announced. 

Thurs. 

Feb. 28 

9:30 am Magic Wallet with 

Shannon Johnston 

Supply list on page two. 



 
 

FEBRUARY BIRTHDAYS 
  7 Gail McFarland    7 Gene Hager  8 Audrey Henry  9 Pat Giboney 10 Barbara Ehlen 

18 Irma Ojeda 20 Patricia Levine 

 

WELCOME COFFEE 
Our annual New and Returning Member’s Welcome Coffee will take place at our General 

Meeting, Thursday, February 7, in the Men’s Club Room.  Please note our new time, 9:15 a.m., 

for this session only. We are looking forward to meeting our new members and ask that, if 

possible, they would bring an item that they have created to share.  We are also reminding our 

returning members to bring items to Show and Tell.  

 

DUES, DUES, DUES 
We don’t want to lose you, but if your dues are not received by February 20, then this will be 

your last Bulletin.  If you are not sure if you have already paid, contact Emma Chung 

(emchung47@gmail.com). Our dues are $7.00 and checks, made out to OHCC Sewing, Etc., will 

be accepted at our General Meeting on February 7, or should be left at the Clubhouse desk. 

 

CRADLE QUILTS 
While hard to believe, once more it is time to start work on the cradle quilts and coordinating 

pillows which go with the cradles for the Camp Pendleton families!  Our workshop is February 1.  

We will have directions and batting.  You may use your own fabrics or “shop” the fabric 

collection in the sewing room. Sewing machines will be set up, or you may bring your own.  

Workshop is 9:00 – noon, February 21 in the Sewing Room at the Clubhouse.  Questions?  Call 

Marcia Bruce 760-9334. 

 

MAGIC WALLET 
Everyone needs at least one of these when a purse is too much baggage and you need your I.D. 

Shannon Johnston has volunteered to teach this workshop on Thursday, February 28, at 9:30 

a.m., in the Sewing Room. To be prepared, please find the instructions and fabric requirements 

on our Sewing, Etc. Web Site.  You will be surprised at how easily your wallet comes together if 

you have all your fabrics pre-cut prior to the class.  Think about making an extra one for a gift. 
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